
                                 
 

 

ACHIEVEMENT TESTS ~ NEXT WEEK 

Please make sure your student is in attendance and on time each day next week.  Schedule-wise, these tests are 

very difficult to make up.  The best preparation for achievement tests is a good night’s rest and breakfast with 

some protein.  Please do not send a high sugar mid-morning snack.  These tests are just one indicator of your 

student’s academic progress, but we want them to be able to focus and do their best each day.  Thank you! 

 

SPRING CARNIVAL SCHOLARSHIP FUNDRAISER 

Please, please, please place Saturday, May 12, on your calendar to help with this extremely important fundraiser 

for the Neil Goslen Scholarship Fund.  We will need a lot of help to make this a successful event.  The 

scholarship assists several families who would not be able to attend otherwise.  Even if your child, personally, 

does not receive a scholarship, the school, as a whole, benefits from having those students.  If your family 

receives scholarship assistance, you are expected to be strongly involved in this fundraiser.   

 

NGCA SCHOLARSHIP ASSISTANCE FOR 2018-19  

NGCA scholarship funds are awarded based on financial need. This financial assistance must be requested and 

applied for each year. These limited funds are for families whose children could not attend without assistance. 

If you will need assistance for your child or children to attend NGCA next school year, it is time to apply. The 

letter describing the source of these funds and the documents required to apply is posted on the website or you 

may pick up a copy in the office.  Full participation in the GAP Fund is mandatory for scholarship recipients 

and is a primary guideline used to award future scholarships. 

 

2018-19 REGISTRATION INFORMATION  

Registration is now open for next school year!  Below is a chart showing the multi-child discounts and the 

option of a 12-month payment plan. The 12-month plan must begin in June unless a catch-up payment is made 

in August covering June and July. Registration is $120; however, it is $75 if paid by the last day of school. The 

book fee is $190. 

There is also a referral incentive: if a family indicates on their enrollment form that you referred them 

to NGCA, then you and the new family will receive a $100 credit towards tuition on their second month 

of attendance.  A “referral” means that they would not have seriously considered coming without your 

recommendation and encouragement.  Please get the word out that NGCA is a great place to be! Thank you! 
 

  Annually 10 Month (Aug-May) 12 Month (Jun-May) 

1 Child $3,800.00 $380/mo. $317/mo. 

2 Children $6,688.00 $669/mo. $557/mo. 

3 Children $8,322.00 $832/mo. $694/mo. 

 

 

SUMMER CAMP AT NGCA 

Neighbors Grove is a great place to be for school age summer care.  Two field trips are planned for each week 

as well as special on-site activities.  Each day about 30 minutes are given to curriculum review using the 

Summerbook workbook for each student’s grade level.  Each morning also includes a devotional time.  The 

computer lab, arts & crafts, and other activities are included as well or plenty of fresh air play time. 



Part-time enrollments of at least 3 days a week are available also.  Early registration, by May 16th is only $15.  

After the 16th it is $30.   Enrollment forms are available in the office or can be downloaded at 

neighborsgrove.com.  A detailed letter is attached. 

 

PELICANS SNOWBALLS FUNDRAISER 

Pelicans Snowballs on N. Fayetteville St. is hosting a school night for the academy on Monday, April 23 and 

Monday, May 21.  Just tell the cashier at checkout that you are with NGCA and we will get 20% of our 

purchases.   

 

4TH/5TH GRADE TO PINEWOOD COUNTRY CLUB ~ THURSDAY 

Our 4th/5th class will be singing the theme song for a major fundraising luncheon to benefit the Randolph Family 

Crisis Center this Thursday.  What a great opportunity it is to assist this important ministry in our community.  

They are singing, “We Are the World” by M. Jackson and L. Richie.  Parents may remember that it was 

originally written to raise money for starving families in Africa.   

 

YEARBOOK PICTURES 

Thanks to all those who have emailed pictures to Miss Stout for the yearbook.  You may continue to do so for 

another week or two.  Please email them to ngcayearbook@gmail.com.  Yearbooks may still be ordered at the 

price of $40 until the end of April. 

 

SCIENCE CLUB will meet on Thursday, April 19th.  

 

There will be NO STUDY CLUB next week, April 24th, for Mrs. Leveille’s class. 

 

 

 

UPCOMING DATES 

     

April 23-27 – Achievement Testing      

May 10 - Spring Concert 

May 12 – Carnival Scholarship Fundraiser 

May 28 -  Memorial Day, No School       

May 30 - May Fun Day @ VMC  

May 31 - Pre-K and Kindergarten Graduation, 7 pm   

Jun 1 – Awards Assembly, 9:30 am  

Jun 1 – Graduation, 7 pm 
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